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The Sweet Adelines (A women’s 4 part A cappella group from the Palo Duro Metro 
Chorus) came to perform for our Kindergarten and 1st grade students on Tuesday 
October 13th.  The students enjoyed listening and participating in different 
activities with these ladies while learning about visualization, harmony, and melody. 

 

Our 3rd grade students received a special gift that was presented to them on 
October 13th.  Our PTO bought each student their very own dictionary to help 
them with their vocabulary, writing, and spelling.  Thank you Sunray PTO! 



 

The NED Show came to Sunray on Monday, November 2nd and students really 
enjoyed this entertaining and educational presentation.  NED stands for Never give 
up, Encourage others, and Do your best!  This performance had a great message 
for our students about how to be a champion at school and in life.  Students loved 
listening and learning while watching amazing yo-yo tricks.   

 

Upcoming Events: 

11/13- UIL Academic Meet at Frank Phillips College in Borger at 8:30 

11/17- 4th grade WOWW field trip to the Amarillo Museum of Art-Impressionism 

 


